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6th July 2023



Dear Parents / Carers,

You may be aware that the Department for Education (DfE) has set out that all schools across England must open to children for at least 32.5 hours per week from September 2023.

Pentland I&N School is currently open from 8.55am to 3.10pm each day, this means there is a shortfall of 15 minutes per day. 
As of September 2023, the school will be open to children from 8.50am until 3.20pm each day. This will ensure that we are in line with government guidelines with regards to being open to children for 32.5 hours per week.

We will maintain our open door policy and parents/carers will be able to drop children off in their classrooms from 8.45am and will be able to pick children up at 3.20pm.

When considering our school day we have taken account of feedback from parents who have requested we allow them enough time to drop off siblings at other schools as well as considering the young age of our children.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Yours sincerely,

Miss F Farooq
Headteacher
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